
Please note that as part of our hire agreement with The Beacon School, 

no food or drink (except water) is  allowed in the hall where we have our meeting,       
neither are stiletto heels or similar.  

Please do make sure to honour this. 

SKCC Information: 

Office Address: Church House,                   136 Sandgate Road, Folkestone, CT20 2BN 

Tel: 01303 251155        E-mail: skcc@btconnect.com               Web: www.skcc.info  

Registered Charity No: 1059669 

This week Joyce and Phil are at Transform so the Church Office will be 
closed between 31st July – 4th August.  

Please contact Vincent if you have any pastoral issues over this time. 

 

Please note: starting on 14th September 
the Craft Group will meet monthly on 

Thursday evenings 

 SAVE THE DATE!  Thursday 28th September 2017 
For our next ladies event we have booked Mud Pie -     

Folkestone’s very own pottery painting room! You simply  
select an item of pottery (a variety of pieces/prices         

according to budget) and paint away whilst enjoying a      
natter and refreshments.  

Open to ladies of any age - why not invite a friend?  

Further details and tickets to follow (at the end of summer) 

This will be the last full news-sheet until Sunday 3rd September. Please pass any 
news for that Sunday to the Church Office by 6p.m. on Wednesday 30th August. 

If you are a visitor, please feel free to take a welcome leaflet. 

Refreshments will be served after the meeting. Do join us. 

 30th July 2017  

 

A warm welcome to the family and friends of Mark and Bernie Lamb 
who are here to witness Clara Anne being dedicated to the Lord.  

Today: Arrangements for Children 

The crèche and pre-school group will merge and be together 
using the crèche room. 

Years R – 6 age groups will merge and meet in the conference 
room (Kidz Church room). 

The Youth will remain with adults for the meeting. 

 

Welcome back to Matt Mann who has been serving with Amor in Mexico 
for the last four months. Matt’s time with us is now coming to an end as he       
completes his DNA year. 
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SKCC at Home including our Community projects:  

Adults: Options,  Drop In,  Win Pine House,  CAP and Coffee 
Mornings at Irene Astor Court and The Gate. 
 

Children & Youth: Little Treasures toddler group, Integrate,   
Seabrook ‘after school’ club and The Mill (youth club).  

(These groups will take a break over the summer, please pray that 
their leaders will feel refreshed and envisioned as they begin to 
make plans for the new term). 
 

The leadership team and trustees. 
 

For all those involved in negotiations regarding the former URC.          
 

Lisa Jones,  Schools’ Development Worker at Scripture Union 
(based in Kent). Lisa’s role is to inspire, encourage and envision 
churches, organisations and individuals to reach out to young    
people and children.  
 

For those with ongoing health problems including: Lorenz Parker, 
Steve Dray, Sonia Earl, Michael Hands, Darren Buck and  
Derek and Jan Halliwell.  There may be others with health   
issues not mentioned, please remember them too.  

Gary Lamb booked for surgery this Wednesday (2nd August) 

Laura Horscroft booked for surgery on 17th August.  
  

  

If you would like prayer, please speak to this 
morning’s host or one of the leadership team.  

SKCC Away:  

Burkina Faso - for the school project. 

Mozambique - Heather Pritchard. Heather will be back in the UK 
for a visit in from 15th August and we look forward to seeing her at 
SKCC on 20th August. 

Romania - Irene Mahoney (Aurora Christian 
Association). Irene is now in the UK until 
19th September. Please pray that she has a 
good rest with her family and home church. 

Recently ACA received a container full of aid 
from Australia. A concrete base had been 
built for the container to stand on but it 
took all day to get it in! Firstly, the 36 ton 
crane needed to lift the container in place 

crushed the patio and sank into the ground. It took 3 hours to get 
it out using 3 tractors with 1 losing a wheel in the process. Finally, 
they couldn’t get the lorry close enough for the crane to lift the 
container so it was rolled on metal poles from the road with a   
tractor in front and JCB behind to get it to the crane!! On top of 
this they were without power all day!  Only somewhere like Romania!  

Rwanda - Tom, Ritah, Keza & Tona MacGregor.  

John Fudge - Please pray for John as he, and others involved, 
launch the new charity - Global Youth Development. Please support 
him and the family in prayer at this exciting time. 

Corporate Prayer times this week - Everyone welcome.  

Today:  9.45 a.m.  Staff Room, The Beacon 
Monday: 1.45 p.m.   11 Twiss Avenue, Hythe 
Tuesday: 9.30 a.m.   133 Seabrook Road, Hythe 

Children going home      
from the holiday club 
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